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School of Music

Youngstown

STATE UNIVERSITY

Scholarship Announcement

Donald W. “Squire” Hurrelbrink
Memorial Scholarship

Bliss Recital Hall
Friday, September 19, 2014 at 11:00 a.m.

PROGRAM

Welcome Dr. Michael Crist
Director, Dana School of Music

Remarks Mr. Paul McFadden
President, YSU Foundation

Remarks Dr. Bryan DePoy
Dean, College of Creative Arts and Communication

Remarks Mr. James Cunningham
Remarks Mrs. Janne Hurrelbrink Bias
Check Presentation Ms. Heather Chunn
Introduction of Closing Selection Dr. Michael Crist

Director, Dana School of Music

Refreshments in Lobby
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